
 
Section 504 Notice 

 

Any student, employee or parent who has a mental or physical impairment which substantially limits 

one or more of a person’s major life activities is eligible for services and accommodations under 

Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973. Section 504 states that no otherwise qualified individual 

with a disability can be excluded from or denied benefits of any program receiving federal financial 

assistance.  

 

Boys’ Latin of Philadelphia will provide to each handicapped student without discrimination or cost to the 

student or family, those related aids, services or accommodations, which are needed to provide equal 

opportunity to participate in and obtain the benefits of the school program and extracurricular activities to the 

maximum extent appropriate to the student’s abilities.  

 

If you should have Section 504 questions, please contact the High School or Middle School:  

 
Boys’ Latin of Philadelphia High School 
5501 Cedar Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19143 
Phone: 215-387-5149 │Fax: 215-387-5159 

 
Nicole McCune 

High School Specialized Services Coordinator 
nmccune@boyslatin.org 

 
Eros Uthman-Olukokun 

High School Principal 
euthman-olukokun@boyslatin.org 

Boys’ Latin of Philadelphia Middle School 
344 N. Felton Street, Philadelphia, PA 19139 
Phone: 215-387-5149 │Fax: 215-387-5159 

 
Bria Smith 

Middle School Specialized Services Coordinator 
bsmith@boyslatin.org  

 
Robert Parker 

Middle School Principal 
rparker@boyslatin.org  
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